Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IV-A CALABARZON

City of Cabuyao, Laguna

MEMORANDUM

To: OIC — Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC-Chiefs - SGOD and CID
Principals-In-Charge of the Districts
All School Heads
All Others Concerned
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FROM: DORIS DJ. ESTALILLA
Officer-In-Charge
Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: RESETTING OF THE DATE OF THE DIVISION IN-SERVICE LEARNING
WORKSHOP ON CONTENT AND PEDAGOGY FOR GRADES 4-6 EPP
AND MAPEH TEACHERS

DATE: November 23, 2017

1. This office informs schools and others concerned on the resetting of the date
of the Division In-Service Learning Workshop on Content and Pedagogy for
EPP and MAPEH Teachers from December 8, 2017 to December 13, 2017 at
Banlic Elementary School, Banlic, Cabuyao City due to the conduct of the
One Laguna Inter-Division Athletic Meet 2017 set December 5 — 10, 2017 in
Sta. Cruz, Laguna.

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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